NOTICE

THE GREENVILLE TOWN COUNCIL WILL HOLD AN EXECUTIVE SESSION FOR THE PURPOSE OF REVIEWING UTILITY EMPLOYEES' JOB PERFORMANCE AND SALARIES. THE MEETING WILL BE HELD NOVEMBER 13,2001, at 6:30 P.M. AT THE GREENVILLE TOWN HAL/UTILITY OFFICE BUILDING.

GREENVILLE TOWN COUNCIL

TED MILLER
MIKE RECEVEUR
L.RAY GIBSON
DAVID MATTHEWS
HANZEL BARCLAY

POSTED 10/30/01 - TOWN HALL

MINUTES OF GREENVILLE TOWN COUNCIL EXECUTIVE SESSION

November 13, 2001

Ted Miller, Council President called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM with Councilmembers H. Barclay, M. Receveur, and David Matthews present. Utility Superintendent Gary Getrost and Utility Clerk Shiela Moore was also present.

Purpose of the meeting was to address personnel matters to include employee reviews, salary recommendations and job classifications.

The Council discussed various personnel measures in regards to above. Miller told the Councilmembers that they had current information on salaries for all utility employees.

Getrost informed the Council that Lee Smith, Utility Operator, is currently in the process of obtaining his Operators' license (State qualification).

Council discussed other areas of work, compensation and job placement.

I hereby certify this to be a true and correct proceedings of this Executive Session.

ck Spyligjer, Clerk of the Council